
Dear Dr. Funk, 
Many thanks for your letter of the 16th./ There should be no difficulty in re.ising the surnf ycn.1 mention - £400. There are one or two questions:- From whom would we get the authori to undertake the repairs? \Vou.ld you, Nelligan, and a few others form a local committee? If so, please send the na.'Ues. I arn. writing ·to Nelligan. I su"!Wpose he, as doctor to the Legation, should be Secretary. Would it be possible to have it done under the auspices of the Regent or the Shah? And, lastly, would you confer with Nelligan as to the names of men in Persia who should go on the General Corrn'!littee? 

Ve-ey kind indeed of you. to take all this trou,ble. 
1 May 1914. Dr. Funk. 
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